March 30,2017

Dear Pastor and Church,
Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.

I apologize Pastor for not giving you reports for a couple of months because [ am
very busy in the work of the Lord for almost every day by going out for evangelism and
going to different ministries such as Children Ministry, Jail Ministry, Police Ministry,
Family Development Session and Campus Ministry. I'm so happy because men are
involved in the ministry. We do have a great number now especially in children and young
people. Our attendance in our Saturday Outreach reaches almost 200 children. Most of
them are in remote and mountainous areas.

This coming month of April, we are preparing for our Daily Vacation Bible School
(DVBS). Our goal for this is to have an attendance of 700 children and young people. So
kindly pray for the volunteer teachers and for our finances.

Thank you so much Pastor. Truly, your continuous prayer and financial support are
great.

To God be the glory!

Again, thank you and God bless.

In His Vineyard,




